



NEWSLETTER #5 CVPP PROJECT (DPL NEWSLETTER #1)

The virtual power plant of Loenen

It has been a while (June 2019) since the last workshop for the cVPP project. Time to "catch up". We have done a lot, but is has not yet been visible to you. We have worked hard to translate the outcome of the workshop to a specification that could serve as a call for possible suppliers of the cVPP software. All this is subject to European procurement rules, which requires caution and leads to a considerable delivery time. Currently, the construction of the heart of the cVPP, the EMS, is being tendered. We are now waiting for the bids. After selecting a supplier, it will still take six months to build and implement the system. Through this newsletter, we will keep you informed of this progress!

Currently, the construction of the heart of the cVPP, the EMS, is being tendered.

Did you know that on October 5 a Sustainability day will take place in De Brink?

Did you know that during the Sustainability market at 17:00, an info-screen at De Brink will be operational?

This info-screen is also part of the cVPP project, and will keep you updated on the developments. But also on general matters in Loenen!

This newsletter is published by the Sustainable Projects Loenen foundation for the EU Interreg project "community-based Virtual Power Plant" and you are receiving it because you have indicated your interest in this project through your presence at one of the workshops or otherwise.





Energy cooperative

Since May 8th, as a result of the cVPP project, the Energy Cooperative Loenen U.A. has been established (ECL). Last September 16th there was a well-attended informative meeting in De Bruisbeek and the first 25 members were registered. During the Sustainability Day (October 5th) ECL will present itself further, and a concrete solar investment project will be introduced. In the meantime you can find more information at https://duurzaamloenen.nl/energie-cooperatie-loenen/. You can also register there as a member or volunteer.

Other news

We have a Facebook page on which we post weekly interesting news from the energy world and concerning the cVPP project. You are welcome to follow this page, and of course, "like" it

Hope to see you on October 5th!

Willem Dikker Hupkes

Chairman of the Sustainable Projects Foundation Loenen